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1. Are RCEA and VCE considering projects with 2022 and 2023 CODs or must projects have all or a 

portion of the capacity online by August 1, 2021? 

We will consider projects with CODs of August 1, 2022 or sooner, but have a strong 

preference for projects that will be online by August 1, 2021. Projects that come online 

after August 1, 2022 will not be considered. 

 

2. Are RCEA and VCE considering RA-only projects or are bundled (RA, energy, RECs, etc.) eligible 

in the solicitation as well? 

Proposals that offer bundled products are eligible under this RFP, but one of the offered 

products must be RA. 

 

3. It sounds like the anticipation is that all bid documentation may be made public. Would it be 

possible for us to mark the pricing information we include in our bid confidential? 

Yes, please clearly indicate where in your proposal you request confidentiality. 

Notwithstanding the generally public nature of responses to this RFP, in keeping with 

our normal power procurement practices RCEA and VCE will make efforts to keep 

pricing information confidential if so requested by the responder. 


